
 

Horfield & Lockleaze Neighbourhood Partnership Meeting
20 June 2016

Title: Neighbourhood Partnership Plan Refresh

Report of: Caroline Hollies, Neighbourhood Partnership Coordinator

Contact details:  0117 92 23977 or caroline.hollies@bristol.gov.uk

Recommendation:

That the Neighbourhood Partnership adopts the Neighbourhood Partnership Plan for 2016-18 and allocate 
funding to support Emerson Square park group

The Neighbourhood Partnership Plan for 2015-18 was based on a combination of existing plans – the Neighbourhood 
Working Plan, the Area Green Space Plans, the Waste Plan all of which had been separately consulted upon and 
evidence from other sources eg Forums, Police Crime Data and Quality of Life Surveys. However, the Plan itself had 
not been directly consulted on with local residents. In order to refresh the Plan for the next 2 years the Plan was 
consulted on with local residents.

A simple survey was used which asked people to name their top 3 issues in their local area. Respondents were invited 
to come up with their own issues or they could choose from the existing priorities in the Plan. The survey was 
promoted on the Neighbourhood Partnership email list, on Facebook and carried out face to face. Roads to be 
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surveyed were chosen by geographical basis to give a good spread across each ward and by mixture of private and 
council housing.

Roads surveyed in Horfield:
Norley Road, Weston Crescent, Tilling Road, Filton Road businesses and o/s Horfield CofE Primary School

Roads surveyed in surveying:
Emerson Square, Highmore Gardens & Nash Drive, Berry Road, Allfoxton Road & Stottbury Road, o/s Stoke Park 
Schools

The surveys were carried out during April 2016 and the results presented at the Horfield and Lockleaze Forums for 
additional comments by residents.

Total surveys filled in by door-to-door surveys = 138
Total surveys filled out on-line = 40
Total input from Forums = 16
TOTAL RESIDENTS & BUSINESSES SURVEYED = 194

See attachment below for all the priorities to be approved.
Green – priorities to be approved for 2016-17
Orange – priorities to be approved for 2017-18


